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Mark Shaffer g >

614-855-3909

mshaffer@iucentc;m. Sunday M(w 21 2906
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Planning Coordinator . . . . ’

. liz Carle Join us as we visit three parishes on the Northwest side of Columbus to see
614-337-1442 and hear their fine organs. The group will gfther at St. Agatha and then travel
rcarle4430@aol.com by bus to St. Brigid of Kildare (Dublin} and St. Andrew (Columbus), finishing

o back at St. Agatha. Each organist will describe the organ as well as play a
Koinonia Director piece to demonstrate its uniqueness. This is a great opportunity to experience’
Becky Rammel some of the richness of music within our own diocese!

614-875-7007
. Beckyrammel@aol.com

Y

Schedule:
Recruitment Director 2:00 - 2:25 p.m. -- Gather at St. Aﬁatha
Pete McClernon 2:30 p.m. -- Bus leaves for St. Br|g1d - .

614-876-1272x.223  |3:00 p.m. — St. Bngad

pmcclernon@msn.com 13:30 p.m. - Bus leaves for St. Andrew ‘ T
3:45 p.m. - St. Andrew St. Agatha is located at

Secretary/Treasurer 4:15 p.m. -- Bus leaves for St. Agatha 1860 Northam Rd., Columbus

J .
Amanda Walker 14:30 p.m. - St Agatha -

614-444-1919 _
awalker40@aol.com |2:00 p.m. -- Reception at St. Agatha |
fee: Free! - ‘ )

Music Notes Editor Please R.S.V.P by Friday, May 12 to

Michele Jorgensen . Liz Carle -- 614-337-1442 or rcarle4430@aol.com
614-901-0759 .

i@ - Choir Camp 2006
enp-columbus org Friday. Augusi 25 and Saturday. Augusi 26

NPM Columbus Core . | o
‘ As summer approaches and you begin to make your summer plans, place the -
NBBdS YUH! evening of August 25 and morning of August 26 on your choir calendar,
' Choir Camp is a great way to begin the choir season!
. More details to come!

See p. 2 for more
information!




'NPM Columbus Core Committee Needs You!

Are you interested in working to help foster community between musicians in the Columbus Diocese?
Would you like to help plan NPM Columbus events? Would you like to work with other pastoral
musicans? Interested in being an NPM Colmubus officer sometime in the future?

The NPM Columbus Core Committee needs you! = _
The next meeting is an Saturday, June 4, at St. Thomas the Apostle, Columbus. .

Iif you are interested in joining the committee,
please contact Michele Jorgengen (infomation on page 1)

Pl

Convention 2006

Are you planning to attend an NPM Convention this summe:?
NPM Columbus would like to have a contact person for each convention this summer and
needs contacts for Connecticut and $an Francisco. Interested?
Please contact Michele Jorgensen (fnformation on page_1)
Plans are being made for a bus for National Conventson in 2007 in lndlanapohs v
*  Stay Tuned for more info!




